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Please support bill SB 545 because passing this bill would mean a lot to me as well 

as many others who also want to support the cause of lowering and eventually 

eliminating plastic pollution from our planet. Seeing plastic along sides of streets and 

on beaches is a difficult thing to witness and that's why allowing people to bring their 

own food containers in order to replace the single use plastic to-go containers that 

contribute to the crisis of pollution would be a very impactful and important thing to 

do.    


